July 30, 2003

MEMORANDUM TO: William D. Travers
Executive Director for Operations

FROM: Annette L. Vietti-Cook, Secretary IRA/

SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS - COMSECY-03-0031 - ANNUAL
REVIEW OF REGULATORY GUIDE 1.174 AND SRP
CHAPTER 19

The Commission has approved the staff proposal to discontinue the requirement for an annual
status report on Regulatory Guide 1.174, “An Approach for Using Probabilistic Risk Assessment
in Risk-Informed Decisions on Plant-Specific Changes to the Licensing Basis,” and Standard
Review Plan Chapter 19, “Use of Probabilistic Risk Assessment in Plant-Specific, Risk-Informed
Decisionmaking.”
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Office Directors, Regions, ACRS, ACNW, ASLBP (via E-Mail)
PDR



